
 

 

 

46430 fremont boulevard 

fremont, ca 94538 usa 

925.583.8400 

bridgelux.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CCN-04122018 Packaging Change  Page 1 of 2 Product Change 

 

 

April 12, 2018 

 

 

To:  Bridgelux Customers and Authorized Distributors 

 

Re: Customer Change Notice: 

  SMD 3030 Packaging Change 

 

Ref:  CCN-04122018-Packaging Change 

 

 

This is a Customer Change Notice (CCN) for SMD3030 products.  

 

Bridgelux will change the SMD3030 packaging in new production starting April 16, 2018.  The MOQs will 

not be impacted by this change, but the SPI will be changed from 5K pieces to 10K pieces. 

 

New Packaging:  

      
 

Old Packaging: 
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The introduction of the new SMD 3030 packaging trays have no impact to the fit, function, and operating 

performance or part numbers for the listed LED light sources. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the new SMD3030 packaging trays, please contact your Bridgelux 

representative. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Product Management 

 

Bridgelux 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


